Dublin holds
Car Boot Sale

JARRAD DELANEY

Dublin History Group invited people to sell
their second hand wares, and the wider com-
munity to get together at its annual Car Boot
Sale at the Dublin Institute on Sunday.

The group holds the event each year and in-
vites the community to set up stalls outside the
institute and sell second hand and other goods
in a relaxed, casual atmosphere.

The institute’s doors were also open on the
day with people invited to come inside and
chat with history group members over a cup of
tea or coffee and cakes.

This is a very community-orientated event
which provides a chance for locals to catch up
with each other, while also providing people
with second hand options for shopping ahead
of Christmas.

TOP: Debra Hawkins from Parham and
Margaret Jenkin from Long Plains with their
stall, raising money to put back into the
Long Plains community, including the local
Red Cross chapter.
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LEFT:
Peter Hull
from Port
Wakefield
with his
stall, selling
assorted
bric-a-brac.
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